
Darling Point Ferry Wharf Upgrades 
 

  
 
 

Transport for NSW have advised that they are ready to commence community consultation 
on the Darling Point Ferry Wharf upgrade. 

 
They have two pop up sessions arranged onsite at Darling Point as part of the community 

consultation process. 
 

The times for these sessions are noted below: 
 

7.30am – 10.30am Thurs 3 June 
1pm – 4pm Sat 19 June 

 

A link to the Darling Point microsite can be found below: 
 

https://wharvesupgrades.mycommunityengine.com/darling_point/ 
 

Any community enquiries can be directed to the project team via: 
 

Email: wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Phone (during business hours): 1800 770 973 

 

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclicktime.symantec.com%2F3SJ9kH4ioj12MzBy48Do3mU7Vc%3Fu%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwharvesupgrades.mycommunityengine.com%252Fdarling_point%252F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C97a41dc2b8b442ca5d7c08d921936866%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637577739258400056%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=BvO0w4NbDJHgypTYnd%2BoBRRey6boURSVmCAu2Q02jwU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au

